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TO: Parents and 8th grade Students 
 
DATE: December 2019 
 
From: Mr. John Brinker 
 
RE: High School Information Night                        

               

    

 
 
You are cordially invited to attend the West Senior High School Information Night that has been specially 
designed for our incoming ninth grade students and their parents. 
 
Students, teachers, and counselors all have important roles in working with parents to ensure that a worthwhile 
high school program is developed. In order to help you become better informed about the process and the 
opportunities available, an informational meeting will be held in the auditorium at West Senior on Thursday,  
January 16th at 6:15 pm. 
 
Our administrators will review graduation requirements, the 4-year plan and a typical ninth grade block 
schedule.  You will also have an opportunity to tour the building and participate in presentations and exhibits. 
Members of our Art, Business, Music and Technology Departments will discuss and share with you their 
outstanding programs.  
 
 
 

 Please Mark Your Calendar: 
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Thursday, January 16, 2020 

6:15 pm – 8:30 pm 

 

West Seneca West Senior High School Auditorium 
 


